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The department of Computer Science has conducted webinar on 20

th
 July 2020 on the topic “Artificial 

Intelligence” in association with Harbour Technologies and III Hyderabad from 10.30 am to 12.30 

pm. All BCA and BSc students and other college faculties have participated in webinar. The guest 

speaker was Mr.Revanth Kumar, a senior Research engineer at Harbour Technologies. The program is 

presided by Mr.D.C Shivdev, executive committee member, SJRES and in the presence of Dr.Prema 

Siddaraju, Principal,SJRCW. 

 

   The webinar started with an introduction on what is an Artificial Intelligence? 

why should we learn AI? Speaker started the explanation with illustrations. Mr Revanth Kumar 

discussed that at present, artificial intelligence is part of the fifth generation of computer programming 

languages. H also discussed concepts like data analytics, importance of data, machine learning, types 

of machine learning, supervised learning examples, working of neural networks. He also said that 

29% growth is there in AI jobs. The speaker has given the facts and stats of AI as it allows us to make 

sense of an increasingly large amount of data in real time and also said that AI reveal that, 52% of 

telephone companies now employ chatbots. 


